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Comments: Please do not allow Holland Lake to be expanded into a commercial tourist attraction. 

It belongs to those who live here, recreate here, respect the sounds and beauty of life here. 

This will forever damage our waters, wildlife, waterfowl and wildflowers. This will cause needless congestion on

the highways. The entire Swan Valley will have negative impacts and become unsafe to travel and explore. It will

negatively disrupt the animal migrations and cause senseless deaths. 

This expansion is not in the best interest of Montanans and why we so love living in this state. 

Please reject this Expansion Proposal. Thank you. 


